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About the Chapter 
 
The Tennessee Valley Chapter was organized Sunday, April 28, 1957, at a dinner 
at the Lyons Hotel in Decatur, Alabama.  Chapter Officers and a Board of 
Managers were elected at that dinner.  Richard H. Dewey, Decatur, Al was elected 
the first Chapter President. 
 
Chapter Officers 
 
President:  Dudley Burwell 
Vice-President:  Mark Hubbs 
Corresponding Secretary: Jim Maples 
Recording Secretary: George Vinson 
Treasurer: Randal Jennings 
Registrar:  Ray Cassell 
Genealogist:  Bill Sommers 
Historian: Jim Alexander 
Chaplain:  James Henderson 
Chancellor:  Richard Tingle 
  
Meetings 
 
The Tennessee Valley Chapter meets at the Downtown Huntsville/Madison 
County Public Library on the second Monday of each month at 11:00 am except 
for the month of March when we hold our Annual Chapter Banquet. Wives and 
guests are always welcome at our meetings. Join us at a meeting as a guest, 
you'll want to come back! 
 


